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Notice of Highway Closure, Disposition 
and Intention to Sell City Lands

(1467 – 1519 Vidal Street)
PROPOSED BYLAW 2059

 TAKE NOTICE THAT pursuant to Sections 40 and 94 of the Community Charter, 
Council of the City of White Rock intends to adopt “White Rock (1467 – 1519 Vidal 
Street) Road Closure Bylaw, 2014, No. 2059” to close the lane shown on the sketch 
below and to remove its dedication as a highway.

Bylaw No. 2059 will be presented to City Council for consideration of final reading 
at the May 26, 2014 regular meeting to be held at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall Council 
Chambers located at 15322 Buena Vista Avenue.

All persons who believe their interest in property is affected by the proposed Bylaw 
shall be afforded an opportunity to be heard at this meeting, or to present written 
submissions to the City Clerk no later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday, May 26, 2014.

You may forward your submissions by:
•  mailing or delivering to the City Clerk’s Office at White Rock City Hall, 

15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC, V4B 1Y6; or
• faxing to 604.541.2118; or
•  e-mailing the City Clerk at ClerksOffice@whiterockcity.ca with “Bylaw No. 2059”  

typed in the subject line.

After closure of this lane, the City intends to transfer it to Cressey Vidal Holdings 
Ltd. for the sum of $100,000 for consolidation with the surrounding land owned 
by Cressey Vidal Holdings Ltd.

Further information can be obtained from the City of White Rock Planning and 
Development Services Department at City Hall, 15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White 
Rock, BC, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., excluding weekends and 
statutory holidays.

Tracey Arthur, City Clerk

Parcel 'A'
Road to be Closed

Area = 122.5m2


